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October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Enrichment Week 8th - 12th July 2024 

We are excited to be finalising the schedule for this year’s Enrichment Programme.  During this week 
the regular timetable will be suspended to enable us to provide an alternative curriculum for our 
students in Years 7, 8, and 9.   

This week at school we have led assemblies for KS3 students to make them aware of what 
enrichment week entails and the activities that we have planned.  There are some off-site, week-
long options available as well as our packed on-site program. 

 

Week-long off-site offer 

Attached are details of the annual school trips that run during enrichment week: 

• Year 7/8 Barcelona, Spain 

• Year 7/8 Cologne, Germany 

• Year 8 Camp in Devon (max approx. 42) 

• Year 9 Camp in Pembrokeshire (we’re able to take the whole year group!) 

Additional trips outside of Enrichment week: 

• Year 8-13 to Paris (Easter Holiday 2024) 

• Years 8-12 to Malaga (October Holiday 2024) – More information to follow. 

 

On-site offer 

There are a wide range of activities planned for students both in and out of school for the whole 
week.  Except for Thursday 11th July 2024, all activities will take place during the normal school day. 
In order to give as wide a range of activities as possible, we will be including a ‘Trips Day’ on 
Thursday 11 July 2024 which will include a Theme Park, Harry Potter World, Legoland, Go Ape, West 
Midlands Safari Park and much more (details will be sent out in February). 

 

What to do now? 

Read over all the information, if you wish to select a week-long trip for your child to go on you must 
consent and pay the deposit for the trip via the School Gateway system from Monday 23rd October, 
2023 at 1PM. At the point of consent and payment any trip changes will not be permitted. The costs 
shown are based on meeting the minimum numbers for the trips to be viable. Places are available on 
a first come first served basis. 

  



Please be aware that participation in all trips will be dependent on positive behaviour and good 
attendance between now and the trip of their choice. If a student is removed from a trip due to 
poor conduct, payment will not be refunded. 

We are doing our best to build an enrichment week that allows our students to build some cultural 
capital and experience things they would otherwise be unlikely to experience.  We hope all students 
who wish to have the opportunity to undertake the activities in this week can do so, and that 
everyone has a much fun, and gains as much value from the week to work alongside their classroom 
curriculum.   

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr M Pauling 
Headteacher 


